
 

RESOLUTION #234 

Low Income Household Water Assistance Program 

 

 

Whereas KCSD customers may need assistance paying debt on their water 

accounts; 

 

Whereas a program will be administered through the California Department of 

Community Services and Development (CSD); 

 

Whereas KCSD customers may be eligible for the Low Income Household Water 

Assistance Program (LIHWAP), 

 

Whereas  this program  is scheduled to begin May 2022; 

 

The Keeler Community Service District hereby authorizes a representative to 

apply for the Low Income Household Water Assistance Program. 


